Courtney McNair

From: James Geurtz <jrg@eda-pa.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 12:40 PM
To: Courtney McNair

Cc: Sarah Geurtz

Subject: Morsani Acres

Courtney,

We would like to officially withdraw the waiver request from street improvements for Morsani Ave. We will revise the
plans to show the road widening as required on the Master Street Plan.

Thanks,

James Geurtz, PE



